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This past week, I was able to get a lot of work done on my original work project. 

Research was done on what programs, that create home layouts and elevation plans, are 
available and what the pros and cons of each program are. It was decided that for this project, 
AutoCad will be used for the layout and elevation plans as it is the most user friendly and I am 
already somewhat familiar with the program. Additionally, in order to use this program, not 
only at school, but also at home, research was done on what the best way to install AutoCad onto 
my personal laptop would be and I then started the downloading process. This program is 
something that will tremendously help me in the future and being able to learn more about it 
now is allowing to have some groundwork for when I go into architecture as a career.  
 

After this, I contacted and set up my first meeting with my client so that we can discuss 
what features she wants to have within her custom home. In order to prepare for this, a list of 
necessary and common questions that need to be asked was made after some research.  
 

Overall, next week I am looking forward to meeting with my client and beginning the 
design process of her custom home. 


